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Mr. Jerry Delavan 
Arkansas Department of Pollution 

Control and Ecology 
Water Division 
PO Box 8913 
Little Rock, AR 72219-8913 

Re: 	 El Dorado Chemical Company (EDC) Consent Administrative Order (CAO) 
LIS-95070, Paragraph 22 
WC File No.: 95B165IMGT 

Dear Mr. Delavan: 

As we discussed today, EDC is requesting a forty-five (45) day extension to upgrade their 
Boiler Feed System (BFS). This request is due to the fact that the anion unit delivery date 
was delayed for four to five weeks. As you are aware, the anion unit is critical for the 
upgrade of the BFS. Therefore, EDC is requesting that the upgrade deadline be extended to 
November 21,1995, as opposed to October 7,1995. 

EDC and Woodward-Clyde appreciate the cooperation the Department has provided 
throughout this project. Please call either of the undersigned if you have any questions 
regarding this request. 

.(/jat j). Sd 
Mary D. Beck, C.I.H. 

Branch Office Manager Project Scientist 

cc: 	 Mr. John Carver - EDC 
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